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“Spiritual, moral and academic excellence under the patronage of St. Francis of Assisi” 

 
Thank You! 

Thank you to PSO and everyone who helped to set up the Parish Center, 

prepare for the potluck, plan and participate in the Winter Celebration 

and helped clean up.  Thank you to those who planned and prepared for 

the Christmas scavenger hunt. Thank you to the parents and students 

that helped with our Open House. Thank you to everyone who donated 

to the SAC/PSO Christmas gift program. It is all appreciated. 

 

Welcome to Liam Higby 

When we return to school on January 6th, please join us in welcoming 

Liam Higby to our 4th grade class.  

 

Save the Dates 

Our next Dine Out is Thursday, January 16th from 4 pm - 9 pm at the 
Sherwood Old Spaghetti Factory. 

Bingo Fundraiser for the school at the Sherwood Elks Lodge on Saturday, 
February 29th. (Contact Gretchen if you would like to help plan this 
event). 

Parent Survey 

One more survey for parents to complete before Christmas break for 
accreditation. The link for this survey is: (only 8 have completed it so far) 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/R3LLGGD 

 

Christmas Eve Children’s Choir 

There is a rehearsal for the students participating in the children’s choir 
for the Christmas Eve Mass on Sunday, December 22nd at 11:30.  

Calendar 

 
• Monday, December 16th, 

Spirit Week, Holiday Gear 
 
• Tuesday, December 17th, 

Spirit Week, Sports 
 
• Wednesday, December 

18th, Spirit Week, Normal 
Uniform for Mass 

 
• Wednesday, December 

18th, 8:30 am, School 
Mass, 2nd Grade/Virtues 

 
• Thursday, December 19th, 

Spirit Week, Throwback 
Thursday  

 
• Thursday, December 18th, 

6:30 pm, School Christmas 
Program 

 
• Friday, December 20th, 

Spirit Week, Pajama Day 
 
• Friday, December 20th, 

Noon Dismissal 
 
• Monday, January 6th, 

January Birthdays Free 
Dress and Lunch with the 
Principal 

continued 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/R3LLGGD


 

Share Hours 

Login to your SchoolSpeak account to enter any volunteer hours that haven’t automatically be entered. 

(They are automatically entered when you sign up on the volunteer calendar.) Notices will be sent soon 

reminding you of hours that need to be completed. 

 

 

Report Cards 

Report cards were sent via SchoolSpeak on Friday the 6th. If you have not already done so, please login 

and review your student’s report card and electronically sign it. If you have any questions, contact your 

student’s teacher. 

 

The School Christmas Program 

The school Christmas program is Thursday, December 19th at 6:30. Students need to be at school at 6:00 
and should report to their classrooms. The doors to the gym will open at 6:20. Students will return to 
their classrooms after the program and parents can pick them up there.  

All students are part of the program. Dress code for the evening for the students is “Christmas best”. No 
jeans and no shorts. Free dress guidelines should be followed 

 

 

 

 

 


